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Minutes of meeting of the Environment SPC held on 17th May 2010 in the Council Chamber

Attendance

Members



Officials

Cllr John Hannon 


P. Poole Director of Service
Cllr Sean Crowe



J. Quinlivan Senior Executive Officer
Cllr Robert Dowds 


L. Magee Senior Engineer
Cllr William Lavelle


S. O’Brien Environmental Awareness Officer
Cllr Eamonn Maloney 

Cllr Gus. O’Connell


Cllr Eamon Tuffy
Sectoral Interests

Mary Clare Wallace
Una Ruddock
Sherri Brennan
Apologies

Cllr Eamon. Walsh
 
Cllr John. Lahart
Connie. Kiernan – Community Forum

Pat Lee
An Cathaoirleach, Councillor John Hannon presided.
Item 1

Minutes of Environment SPC meeting held on 25th january 2010. 

Proposed by Cllr Eamonn Maloney, seconded by Cllr Gus O’Connell and Agreed
Item 2

Matters Arising 

No matters arising 
Item 3

Review of Waste Bye-Laws (in context of introduction of brown bin) 

A powerpoint presentation on the introduction of brown bin was presented by Philomena Poole, Director of Services as part of the consultation process on the brown bin bye laws. Following contributions from Cllr Dowds, Cllr O’Connell, Cllr Lavelle, Ms Ruddock, Cllr Hannon, Ms Poole responded to the issues raised by the members. It was agreed to advertise the change to the bye-laws as part of the public consultation.  It was also agreed that once the consultation process had been completed that a report would be circulated to the members of the SPC.

Item 4
Dublin Waste Management Plan 
A report on the Dublin Waste Management Plan was presented by L. Magee Senior Engineer. Following contributions from the SPC members Mr Magee responded to the issues raised by the members
Item 5

Water Conservation 
An up-date report on water conservation sub-committee actions was presented by S. O’Brien, Environmental Awareness Officer. It was agreed that the committee members would contact Ms O’Brien if they were interested in organising a visit to Ballymore Eustace water treatment plant.
Beautiful South Dublin County – Update report
An up-date report was presented on this matter was presented by S. O’Brien Environmental Awareness Officer.   
Item 8

A.O.B 
No other business

The meeting concluded at 6.40pm.

